
 

 

Updated Travel Advisory  
 
 

 

 

US 385 Holyoke Resurfacing Project            

In-town Lane & Street Closures – Sept. 25 to Oct. 6 

Travel Advisory  

Starting on Monday, Sept. 25, and lasting for up to two weeks, crews will close 

alternating lanes in both directions of U.S. Highway 385 from Johnson St. to the 

Phillips County Event Center during in-town milling and paving operations. 

Temporary side street closures (except Gordon & Kellogg) and on-street parking 

restrictions will also be in place. Emergency access will be maintained. 

Traffic Impacts 

• Alternating lane closures will be in place in both directions of US 385 

from Johnson St. to the Phillips County Event Center (see map) 

• The closures will be taken from 6:30 a.m. to 7 p.m. weekdays from Sept. 

25 to Oct. 6 during in-town milling and paving operations 

• Crews will start at the north end (Phillips County Event Center) and work 

their way south over the two-week period 

• Flaggers, signs and construction devices will be present to manage 

alternating traffic flows 

• Temporary side street closures from Johnson to Bignel (except Gordon 

and Kellogg) will also exist during working hours 

• Gordon and Kellogg will remain open at all times 

• On-street parking will be temporarily restricted during this work 

• Emergency access will be maintained 

• This schedule is weather dependent and subject to further change 

Contact Information 

Contact us by calling or signing up for email notifications, as noted below. 

 

 

 

 

CDOT will begin milling and paving US 385 from the Phillips County 

Event Center to Johnson St. in Holyoke on Sept. 25. Alternating lane 

closures on US 385 and temporary side street closures and on-street 

parking restrictions will be in place 6:30 a.m. to 7 p.m. for two weeks. 

Call Us 970.451.6049 Sign Up https://subscription.cotrip.org/alerts/construction 
 
 
 


